
  

 
 
         

   2nd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, 
  
We would like to remind you that parent, carer consultations on Tuesday 6th February are virtual and you are 
not required to come in to school for your appointment.  
 
Please see a Teams invitation below which will allow you to join the meeting, the link is for a continuous 
meeting and you should join at your allotted time. 
  
Miss Watts is inviting you to a scheduled Teams meeting.  
 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-
join/19%3ameeting_ZjM2NWIwNDMtN2MwYy00YjYxLTk1YmEtYzJiMzQ2NzZlODAx%40thread.v2/0?context=%
7b%22Tid%22%3a%22052c5ba2-686e-472d-8bb5-17b594504200%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2262e184f5-17a7-
4914-85fb-dba9968d6601%22%7d  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Erin Fung 
  
Shoreham Village School 
Church Street, Shoreham, Kent TN14 7SN 
Tel: 01959 522 228 
Working days Thurs, Fri.   
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